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U.S. DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT
WASHINGTON, DC 20410-5000

OFFICE OF PUBLIC AND INDIAN HOUSING

For: All Section 184 Lenders

From: Krisa Johnson, Deputy Director, Office of Loan Guarantee

Subject: Fiscal Year 201$ Year End Closure

Beginning on Friday, September 21, 201 8, HUD will begin its financial closeout for Fiscal Year
(FY) 201$. Accordingly, the Section 184 Program will cease to issue case numbers, cohorts or
loan guarantee certificates after 4:30 p.m. EDT on Friday September 21, 2018, as HUD’s
financial systems transition to FY 2019. Case number and cohort requests submitted during the
closeout will be issued as a FY 2019 cohort upon the reopening of HUD’s financial systems.

The Section 1 84 website will be updated, and an email will be distributed to all lenders once
HUD’s financial systems are open for new obligations.

If you have any questions about this process, please reach out to Michael Thorpe, Office of Loan
Guarantee at (202) 402-2402 or rnichael.t.thorpehud.ov. Thank you for your continued
support of the Section 184 Loan Program.

ity Director
Office of Loan Guarantee
HUD Office of Public and Indian Housing

Sincerely,

Johnson
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